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I enjoy my time I spend in Oregon riding my UTV.  I spend a minimum of three trips 

going to Oregon yearly.  I’m able to drive my UTV currently where I live.  Tourism is 

important to all cities and states and Montana and Idaho have seen the benefits of 

letting UTV’s to use the road.  I truly believe Oregon could see the same benefits.  I 

hope to see this one day because I’m looking to retire in the next 4 years and being 

able to ride my UTV on the roads will help me in making my decision on where I 

retire. 

 

Thanks 

Gordy Boshears 


